
 
 

 
 

SCHOOL DISTRICT OF KEWASKUM 
BOARD OF EDUCATION  

NOTICE OF ANNOUNCEMENT OF VACANCY 
AND APPOINTMENT OF A BOARD MEMBER 

 
FRIDAY, JULY 9, 2021 

 
You are hereby notified that the Board of Education of the Kewaskum School District, pursuant 
to Section 17.26 of the Wisconsin Statutes, may appoint a member to fill an existing vacancy of 
the Board of Education. 
 
Also, notice is hereby given that any qualified elector of said District who desires to be 
considered a candidate for appointment to fill a vacancy on School Board of said District must 
file a Letter of Interest in the office of the District Administrator stating that he/she is a 
qualified elector and desires to be considered for the appointment to the School Board. 
 

1. The candidate must be a qualified elector residing within the boundaries of the 
Kewaskum School District. 

2. A written Letter of Interest, signed by the candidate, must be filed with the District 
Administrator on or before July 23, 2021 at 4:00 p.m., to Kewaskum School District, P.O. 
Box 37, 1455 School Street, Kewaskum, WI  53040.  The Letter of Interest should include 
candidates name, address, email address and phone number along with a written 
statement which indicates the reason for seeking appointment to the Board. 

 
Candidates may be expected to interview with the Board of Education during the month of 
August.  The appointment may occur following the interviews. 


